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October 18, 2019 Newsletter 
 
Dear Glencairn Families, 
 
Halloween at Glencairn 

• Halloween events are beginning to be planned for October 31st and 
more details will be coming your way in the near future. 

• As a reminder, please do not have children wear costumes to 
school because there will be time to change.  Also, do not send 
in costumes that include pretend weapons, anything that covers 
their face, or anything too scary - we want everyone to enjoy this 
fun day!   

• If you’re planning on being around the school for the events, please check with your 
student’s teacher to see if they’d like any help with classroom party set up or activities 
or to help students change into their costumes. 

 
Fun Run Wrap-up 
What a great Fun Run we had!  The kids really enjoyed the chance to run and play outside and 
the obstacles were a hit.  We were able to raise $8,900 and will be able to fully fund everything 
planned in our budget this year! Thank you to all who donated, volunteered for the event, and 
came out to cheer on the students.  A special thank you to Jeremy Kratky for DJ-ing the 
event! 
 
Many Thanks! 
Thank you to the 5th grade families for hosting a delicious Pasta Bar lunch for our teachers and 
staff! 
 
Mark Your Calendars! 
October 22nd – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm 
October 23rd – Late Start for Professional Development – School starts at 10:45am 
October 31st – Halloween (more details to come) 
November 3rd – Daylight Savings (Set your clocks back one hour) 
November 12th – PTO Meeting from 6:30-8:00pm 
November 21st – Teacher Lunch hosted by 4th Grade families 
November 27th-29th – No School – Thanksgiving Break 



 
2019-2020 PTO Membership - Please feel free to contact us anytime: 

President - Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com  
Vice President - Josh Vincent, jvinc2002@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Jason Weller, jason.weller.007@gmail.com 
Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com 
District Parent Council Rep - Catherine Chin Schwartz, catpchin@hotmail.com 
Volunteer Coordinator - Jen Pace, Jennifer.e.pace@gmail.com 
Fun Run Chair - OPEN 
Science Night Co-Chairs - Polly Synk, pollysynk1@me.com & Josh Vincent, jvinc2002@gmail.com 
Book Fair Co-Chairs – Robin Vallender, Robinvallender@gmail.com & Victoria Solomon, 
victoriasolomon@gmail.com  
Taste of Glencairn Co-Chairs – Shannon Torres, seprice@gmail.com & Kim Steed-Page, steedkim@msu.edu 
Field Day Co-Chairs – Cassie Thornburg, cassandra.thornburg@gmail.com & Heather Robertson, 
Heatherannrobertson@gmail.com 
Spirit Wear Co-Chairs – Kristin Kratky, Kristinkratky@gmail.com & Jeremy Kratky, Jeremykratky@gmail.com  
End of Year Picnic Chair – Emalie Karp, emaliekarp@gmail.com & Kara Eldridge, Kklifman@hotmail.com 
Yearbook Chair – Kim Ringlever, kimringlever@yahoo.com 
Box Tops Chair – Ameenah Shareef, ameenah.asante@gmail.com 
Popcorn Friday Co-Chairs – Donna Clark, dclark1920@yahoo.com & Kelsey Laird, Kelseylaird83@gmail.com  
Math Night Chair – Erin Black, Erin.black9@icloud.com 
Teacher Appreciation Chair – Liz Lyons, eguerre21@gmail.com 
Teacher Luncheon Co-Chairs – Miriam Davenport, Miriam.davenport1@gmail.com & Kellie Kent, 
kentkellie@gmail.com  

 

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
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